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Dear Parents, 

Greetings from Loyola International School! 

Loyola International School, Kindergarten section will be organizing a "Mini Exhibition" (study of wild 
animals and forests) Exhibition on 18th January 2024. 

All our Kindergarten students are requested to prepare a project with the help of their family members, 
and they will be asked to share their project details in the class during this exhibition. 

The exhibition will be held in the school premises during the school hours. This exhibition aims to 
provide an opportunity for our little ones to showcase their aesthetic ideas, passion and creative 
innovations. 

This will help ignite our students’ minds in the field of General awareness of forests and wild animals. 

In this regard, we request our "Kinder Bees" to submit their projects on or before 15th January 2024 to 
their respective class teacher. 

The project details are as follows: 

• Mode of Project: 3-D project 
• Theme 

1. Wild animals and their habitat  
2. Forests 

• Time duration: 2 minutes for each student 

Note: Select one theme from the given options to create your project. 

"Creativity is intelligence having fun!” 

                                                                                         -- Albert Einstein 

 
Best regards, 

 
Pramod Kumar Ranwaka 
Principal 
Loyola International School 
Qatar 

http://www.lisdoha.com/

